
Friday 4th October 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re: RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO YORK FOR YEAR 5 CHILDREN 

 

Once again we are planning an educational visit to York, for children in Year 5. This year, the dates 

will be Wednesday 12th March- Friday 14th March 2014.  

 

York, as I am sure you are aware, offers a wealth of history which will enrich the curriculum the 

children are studying during the Spring Term. In York the children visit:- 

 

Danelaw Village  

Jorvik Viking Centre 

York Minster  

York Minster Foundations 

 

So that you can find out more about the visit, we would like to welcome parents to a meeting here 

in school on Monday 21st October at 7.00 p.m. Please could you indicate on the slip below whether 

you are able to attend this meeting.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

The Year 5 Team 

 

 

York Visit- Year 5 Parent Information Meeting 

Monday 21st October at 7.00pm. 

 

I am able to attend the above meeting.  

 

 

I will not be attending this meeting.  

 

 

Signed:  _________________________   

 

 

Child’s Name:  ____________________    Class:  __________ 
 


